
 

7th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have organised for our Year 5 children to take part in the Young Voices Concert at Utilita Arena Sheffield 
on Thursday 19 February 2024.  Young Voices hold these massed choir events every year and we are very 
excited to take part for the thirteenth time.  There will be approximately 5,000 children all singing together.  
 
Some details; 
 There is no cost for the children to participate (the school has paid an entrance fee & will pay for the 

coach)  
 The children will leave school about 12.30pm, and be practising for the afternoon.   
 Children will need a pack-up for their tea and lots of water (No fizzy drinks please). 
 The concert will begin at 7.00pm and finish at 9.15pm.  We should return to school about 10.15pm. 
 Parents and wider family can purchase tickets through school to watch the performance (£23 a ticket – no 

concessions).  Please pay via parent pay. The closing date for ticket orders is Wednesday 4th October. You 
will need to make your own way to Utilita Arena. 

 The children can buy (pre-order) an Official Young Voices T-shirt or wear a plain white T-shirt with school 
trousers / skirt.  The T-shirts cost £15 for all sizes and comes with a free tiny torch. Please see attached 
order form, please note the size required and pay via parent pay.  The closing date for T-shirt orders is 
Wednesday 4th October 

 The deadline for adult tickets and T-shirts cannot be extended. 
 
If you would like any more information please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk or ask here at school. We will send 
a letter with more organisational details nearer the time. 
 
Please complete the consent section on school spider in surveys to give your permission for us to take your 
children to the Young Voices concert.   
 

Kind regards,  
 

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

